Pilon, Janet

Subject:

Importance of Preserving gentle density in Hamilton

From: Louise Brownlee

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 10:35 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor < Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen

<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder

<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt

<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>;

Danko, John-Paul < John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad < Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff

<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>;

Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted

<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Importance of Preserving gentle density in Hamilton



Tuesday, December 10, 2024

Grand(m)others Act To Save The Planet, GASP, urges Hamilton councillors to Continue to allow two storey laneway suites (SDUs) to provide affordable gentle density in existing neighbourhoods.

We have watched with interest the concerted efforts of your council to protect urban boundaries. Housing affordability and homelessness are serious issues across Canada as you know. Hamilton can't afford to backtrack on this affordable housing option and efficient use of land.

Thank you for your courageous defence of gentle density. This will also help to preserve farmland threatened by sprawl and increasing threats of extreme weather events.

Sincerely,

Louise Brownlee and Carole Holmes **GASP Co-chairs**

Website GASP4change.org Instagram GASP4Change

Email info@gasp4change.org Facebook GASP Grandmothers Act to Save the Planet

Twitter Gasp4Change